
 

 

Now accepting applications for the College of Professional Studies 

Student Emergency Funding Award 
 

 
The purpose of this award is to support the educational endeavors of undergraduate and 
graduate students within the College of Professional Studies (CPS) who are facing financial 
hardship, including unmet need and financial emergencies.  

 

Guidelines 

• Applicants must be currently enrolled as a degree-seeking student in CPS. 
• Students may only receive funding once per academic year. Priority will be given to 

students who have not received support previously.  
• Students must be in good academic standing. 
• Requests may not exceed $2,500. 
• Students must disclose if they are receiving funding from other University and/or 

external sources. 
• Only requests for emergency funds which involve a one-time, unavoidable expense will 

be considered. The fund cannot cover long-term or continuous situations. 
• Priority will be given to students with the greatest demonstrated need. 
• Selected recipients will receive their award as a tuition award applied directly to their 

GW student account. 

 

Application Process 

• Applications for the spring 24 semester should be submitted by no later than Monday, 
February 5 and will be reviewed by a committee of faculty and staff appointed by the 
Dean. After the initial deadline, applications will be considered on a rolling basis but 
awards will be subject to availability of funds. Applications must be complete, with all 
required supporting documentation provided, before they will be considered by the 
committee. 

 

Contact 

• Questions can be directed to cps_student@gwu.edu.  
 

https://forms.gle/e3EiXyCbcjWabknbA
mailto:cps_student@gwu.edu

